
The Year End Annual Meeting was called to order by Mayor Ruot leading in the 
Pledge to the Flag. Roll Call was answered by Boomer Neece, Marcia Maynard, 
Joann Lower, Mike Reschke and Shawn Conlin. Don Henry was absent. Employee 
Ramiro Estrada was present. Others attending included Ryan Neece. 

Neece made a motion to approve the Year End Bills to be Paid with additions and 
corrections, Maynard seconded. Council voting Yes: Neece, Maynard, Lower, 
Reschke and Conlin. No: None. 

Council members engaged in brief discussion regarding Village business and 
possible goals for the new fiscal year beginning May 1st. After discussion Mayor 
Ruot requested a motion to adjourn. Maynard made the motion to adjourn, 
Reschke seconded. Council voting yes: Neece, Maynard, Lower, Reschke and Conlin. 
No: None. 

  

 


